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Welcome from the PTO

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! The Westlane PTO
hopes this year is a productive, engaging and joyful one for both
your family and student!

We would like to invite you to be a part of the school's PTO
(Parent Teacher Organization). It's a great way to stay connected
with Westlane and find out ways you can support the school and
your child’s experience there.

From delivering a meal during a staff lunch to working with our
students during book fair week, there is a place for you in the
PTO. Here's how to become involved and stay connected:

Did You Know?

* Check the PTO page on the Westlane website for news and
information.

* Complete the Count on Me volunteer form online, during
registration or by getting it from the front desk (see Mrs.
Anderson).

* Attend a school-wide PTO meeting. Dates available soon!

* Sign up for the occassional volunteer opportunities that go out
via email.

* Email ptowestlane@gmail.com to ask questions, get more
information or to volunteer.

Clipping Box-Tops from food items and other
household products is an easy way to support
Westlane Middle School. There is a collection
box on the front desk (near the cafeteria), and
they can be turned in anytime. All money raised
goes to the Media Center/Library.

Please feel free to email any of the PTO Board. We are looking More Ways to ConneCt

forward to working with you! For a complete list of upcoming events,
click the Westlane logo to visit the PTO
page on the school website. Catch 'Last
Week at Westlane' updates on YouTube,
and follow Westlane on Facebook and
Twitter, too. Questions or comments?
Email ptowestlane@gmail.com.

Erika Collins, co-president, elcollins55@gmail.com
Carrie Kirk, co-president, kirk3010@gmail.com
Lorrie Pavlack, treasurer, Ipavlack@yahoo.com
Rebecca Arora, secretary, rarora75@gmail.com

Upcoming Events

8/1 First Day of School
8/14 Back to School Night
8/31 Middle School Night at NC Football NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS

. . The deadline for the second-quarter newsletter is September 17. Please send
9/ 21 M'I.Ifflns Wlth Mom story and photo submissions to the newsletter editor, Alicia Halbert, at

aliciagarceau@gmail.com.
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